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September 25, 2023 
 
Susan Strachan 
Department of Planning and Building 
San Luis Obispo County 
976 Osos Street, Room 300 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93408 
 
VIA EMAIL:  diablo@co.slo.ca.us 
 
RE:  Comments on Diablo Canyon Decommissioning – Draft Environmental 

Impact Report (“DEIR”) 
 
Dear Ms. Strachan: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above-referenced report regarding the 
proposed decommissioning of the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant near Avila Beach.  
We greatly appreciate your efforts to include Coastal Commission staff as part of the 
interagency consultation the County provided during preparation of the DEIR.  As a result 
of our involvement in that effort, we have no substantive comments at this time; however, 
we will continue evaluating the proposed project through our review of comments you 
receive on the DEIR, the County’s response to those comments in a Final Environmental 
Impact Report, and during the County and Coastal Commission review of coastal 
development permit applications once they are submitted by the project applicant, Pacific 
Gas & Electric Company. 
 
We expect our continuing evaluation of the proposed project will be informed by the 
comments received and by the continuing public involvement provided by these upcoming 
review processes.  Again, thank you for involving us in the review conducted to date and 
we look forward to continuing our involvement in the important consideration of this 
proposed project.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tom Luster 
Senior Environmental Scientist 
Energy, Ocean Resources, and Federal Consistency Division 
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